
Project Update: January 2012 
 
We had some great results on the project. One of them being that we confirmed the existence of a 
new cryptic subspecies of karst viper in Bosnia and Herzegovina. We managed to prepare and 
print the leaflets for educational purposes in Bosnia and Herzegovina and we have held one 
lecture in Sarajevo University as guests of Professor Suvad Lelo who offered all of his help and also 
co-authored in the leaflet preparation (because of the specific Bosnian language). 
 
You can visit our official web page http://www.ursiniimacrops.com/ . There you can see the links 
to reports from project field trips. They are unfortunately only in Croatian and Bosnian.  
 
In the addition to this project we have great cooperation with the city Zoo in Zagreb and Sarajevo 
and we made a small educational exhibition called "Our three Vipers" (first news in the web) and 
had more than 60 000 visitors, mainly children (we had a special school programme for education 
about snakes). 
 
For this season we continue with the educational programme and continue with the field trips and 
scientific part of the project. 
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